Donna Norris

From: Aguilar, Nichola

Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2017 4:17 PM

To: Mary Salas

Cc: John McCann; Patricia Aguilar; Steve C. Padilla; Mike Diaz; Francisco Estrada
Subject: RE: Chula Vista City Council to Consider Signing on to Amicus Brief Tuesday Night

Dear Mayor Salas and Council Members,

Please approve item #7 Direct the City Attorney to submit an Amicus Brief in support of Santa Clara County’s Law suit
challenging President Trump’s Executive Order to withhold Federal Funds from City’s and other state and local
governments because they opt to not allocate their financial and other resources to enforce U.S. Federal immigration
laws and regulations.

Thank you,

Nick Aguilar





